
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

OAK PARK UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 

MEETING CANCELATION NOTICE 

Notice posted January 15, 2019 at 1:30 pm 
 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Oak Park USD Board of Education regular 
meeting, originally scheduled for January 15, 2019, has been cancelled due to severe 
weather, with mandatory evacuations ordered in portions of Oak Park. This meeting 
will be re-scheduled, and once a date has been determined, it will be communicated 

to the public. 

 

 

 

     ________________________________________________ 

     Anthony W. Knight, Ed.D., Superintendent 
     and Secretary to the Board of Education 
 


